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The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is seeking the assistance of the public in identifying a 
deceased male that was recovered on August 10th, 2016 at approximately 7am. The deceased 
male was located in the 1900 Block of NW 9th Avenue, in the City of Fort Lauderdale.   
 

The deceased white male is believed to have been approximately 45 to 55 years old. He is 
described as being 5 feet 5 inches in height and 135 pounds; with blue eyes and blonde, graying 
hair. The male has a scar several inches in length on his back and is missing several teeth. He 
was found wearing a dark red long sleeve shirt and khaki colored pants with red, white, and blue 
shoes.   
 

Foul play is not suspect to have played a role in this incident; however investigators have not yet 
successfully identified this individual and are seeking the community’s assistance. 
 

Anyone with information that may assist with this investigation is urged to contact Detective 
Mark Shotwell at 954-828-5517, or Sergeant Steve Novak at 954-828-5556. 
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